
From: BROOKS-SYKES, Simon (NHS KENT AND MEDWAY ICB - 91Q) 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 18:09
To: Leo Whitlock  Louise Randall  Lauren Morien 
Subject: FW: Response to Consultation on the draft Canterbury District Local Plan To 2040
 

Some people who received this message don't often get email from simon.brooks-sykes@nhs.net. Learn why this is important

--Email From External Account--

From: BROOKS-SYKES, Simon (NHS KENT AND MEDWAY ICB - 91Q)
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 6:06 PM
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk.

Subject: Response to Consultation on the draft Canterbury District Local Plan To 2040
 
Dear Sir / Madam
 
Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to comment on the draft Canterbury District Local Plan.
 
The East Kent Health and Care Partnership (HCP) is a collaborative framework that brings together local health services, social care providers, and
other community or public services to improve and integrate care delivery in East Kent. We aim to ensure that health and social care services are
coordinated, deliver better patient outcomes, more personalised care, and increased efficiency.
 
The East Kent HCP welcomes the opportunity to be involved in the district plan and are keen to work closely with district council representatives in
our area to develop joined-up care and support for our communities. Therefore, please find attached the East Kent HCP’s response to the draft
Canterbury District Local Plan.
 
Please could I ask you to confirm receipt of this email and its attachments because my outlook account is advising me that
the consultations@canterbury.gov.uk email address is no longer valid.
 
Many thanks
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Simon Brooks-Sykes
ICB Deputy Director for Strategic Estates and Sustainability
Corporate Governance
NHS Kent and Medway

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:consultations@canterbury.gov.uk



